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WEEKLY EVENTS:
T h u r s d a y ,  M a r c h  2 8 t h
* L a s t  d a y  o f  t h e  q u a r t e r
* S o c c e r  C a m p
R e g i s t r a t i o n  E n d s
* S a v e r s  C a r d s  D r a w i n g

F r i d a y ,  M a r c h  2 9 t h
* N o  S c h o o l  -  G o o d  F r i d a y

M o n d a y ,  A p r i l  1 s t
* N o  S c h o o l

T u e s d a y ,  A p r i l  2 n d
* N o  S c h o o l  -  T e a c h e r  I n -
S e r v i c e

W e d n e s d a y ,  A p r i l  3 r d
* E a r l y  r e g i s t r a t i o n  b e g i n s

T h u r s d a y ,  A p r i l  4 t h  
* P i z z a  D a y

F r i d a y ,  A p r i l  5 t h
* S t .  J o s e p h  M e a t  M a r k e t
o r d e r s  a  d u e  b a c k .

Elementary Soccer Camp:
*Tomorrow is the last day to register for soccer
camp and be guaranteed a t-shirt.  The cost for the
camp is $20.  To register, you can follow the link on
the homepage of our website.

End of Quarter 3:
*March 28th is the last day of Quarter 3.   Students,
continue to work hard and finish off this quarter
stong!

Savers Cards Drawings:
*March 28th is the drawing for those who sold 10 or
more savers cards.  If you have money that you
have collected for cards or cards you won’t be able
to sell, please bring those things in to the office at
your earliest convenience.

2024-2025 Registration:
*We will begin early registration for the 2024-2025
school year on April 3rd.  Enrollment forms will be
sent home for families to review and make any
necessary changes.  Please watch for the
paperwork to come home.

St. Joseph Meat Market:
*Orders and payments are due on Friday, April 5th .  
All checks should be made out to Faith Christian
School.  Please let Nicole know if you have any
questions.
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Looking ahead:
 P I Z Z A  D A Y S :

T H U R S D A Y
A P R I L  4

A P R I L  1 8
M A Y  2

M A Y  1 6

N O  S C H O O L :
M A R C H  2 9 T H

A P R I L  1 S T
A P R I L  2 N D

E N D  O F  T H E  Q U A R T E R :
M A R C H  2 8

Free Movie:
*All families are invited to the free movie at the
Cambridge cinema on Sunday, April 7th.  
There will be two showings at 2:20 & 4:40 pm.

Thank you:
*The John Glauvitz family would like to express their gratitude to all those who
came to remember John at the Zion Lasagna Dinner Benefit, and to all those who
so generously donated.  The family is grateful for your kindness and support.  We
would also like to thank you for your prayers and humbly ask for continued prayers
for strength and comfort.  ~ Gail, Eli & Noah

Milaca Softball:
*The Summer Softball parent/organization meeting that was scheduled for
Tuesday has been re-scheduled for Thursday, April 4th at 6 pm at the Milaca High
School Cafeteria.    Registration is now open, information went home last week for
the summer softball program through Milaca.  I have extra infomational packets in
the office if your daughter didn’t bring one home and is interested in playing.


